Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities

‘Helping people to live, learn and work in our community’

Memorial Day

The Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities will observe
Memorial Day on Monday, May 31, 2021. All offices will be closed.
Services and preschool and school classes will resume on Tuesday,
June 1, 2021. We wish all a safe holiday and remind people that our
Health Commissioners continue to encourage outdoor gatherings with
social distancing to prevent transmission of the COVID-19 virus.
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